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Dear Readers,   

It is with great pleasure that I welcome you to the *Journal of Law and Intellectual Property Rights 
(JLIPR)*, a dedicated platform for fostering academic discourse and exploring critical developments at 
the intersection of law and intellectual property (IP).   

In an era of rapid technological innovation and globalization, intellectual property rights have become a 
cornerstone for fostering creativity, protecting innovation, and driving economic growth. This journal 
seeks to contribute to the growing body of knowledge by providing a space for scholars, practitioners, 
and policymakers to analyze, debate, and share insights on emerging legal challenges and opportunities 
within the IP domain.   

Our mission is to publish high-quality, peer-reviewed research that not only informs but also inspires 
advancements in the legal and intellectual property fields. We aim to cover a wide array of topics, 
including but not limited to patent law, copyright law, trademark issues, trade secrets, international IP 
regimes, and the implications of new technologies like artificial intelligence and blockchain on 
intellectual property.   

As an editor, I am committed to upholding the highest standards of academic integrity and inclusivity. I 
encourage contributions from diverse perspectives, recognizing that the challenges of our time require 
collaborative and interdisciplinary approaches.   

I extend my sincere gratitude to our esteemed editorial board, reviewers, and authors for their 
dedication and expertise, and to you, our readers, for your continued engagement. Together, let us 
advance the understanding of law and intellectual property rights and their impact on society.   

Warm regards. 

Prof. (Dr.) R. M. Mehra 

Editor-in-Chief 
Journal of Law and Intellectual Property Rights (JLIPR) 
Noida, India. 
www.jlipr.in 
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